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Upcoming Dates  
Monday/Tuesday, November 5th/6th – NO SCHOOL 
Wednesday, November 7th – NOON Dismissal 
Wednesday/Thursday/Friday, November 21st/22nd/23rd – NO SCHOOL 
Monday-Friday, November 26th-30th  – Clothing and Toy Swap 
 

 

NOVEMBER NEWS 
 

 
 

Clothing and Toy Swap – November 26th – 30th  
 

Monday and Tuesday – drop off any gently used clothes/toys/items that you are willing to give up 
Wednesday – set up days (need volunteers, email wds@fpcwinc.org) 

Thursday and Friday – ‘shop’ the swap; however there is no charge for items 
 

All leftover items will be donated to Froggy’s closet 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all who 
attended 

Grandparents’ Day.  
We had 106 visitors 

travelling from 
Pennsylvania, South 
Carolina and many 
points in between. 

 

 

COLOR OUR WORLD 
There is still time to purchase a tile and have a piece of the tiled wall  

that will adorn the Loudoun Street stairwell.  The children will paint their tiles at 
school.  Installation will take place after the first of the year. 

Tiles are $30…email wds@fpcwinc.org for more info or to reserve a tile today!! 
 
 

BOOK FAIR 
The book fair raised just under $650 for our school!!   

Thank you to the Winchester Book Gallery and those who participated!! 
 

 

Did you know... 
 

Two times per month your WDS staff meets for training on early 
childhood education topics that ensure a healthy environment with 
optimal learning experiences.  In September and October training 

topics included:  process art and art appreciation, maintaining best 
practices in Conscious Discipline, conferencing, and developmental 

continuums of growth.  We value our staff meetings as a time of 
collaboration and an opportunity to learn. 

 

 

FESTIVAL of TREES at the YDC 
The Youth Development Center on 
Battaile Drive will host their annual 
festival November 16-18.  The funds 

from this event support the programs 
at the YDC.  This year FPWDS students 

in the 4 and 5 YO classes have 
decorated and entered a tree that will 

be available to purchase. 
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